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Dive deeper into the challenges
faced by women entrepreneurs, and
the need for more research on
gender-inclusive entrepreneurial
ecosystems, relatable role models,
gender bias and stereotypes in
entrepreneurship. 
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Discover the current state of
gender inclusivity in academic and
non-academic entrepreneurship
education and support programmes
across 5 European regions

Get your hands on an approach that
contains the resources and materials
that entrepreneurship educators and
program managers need in order to
increase the inclusivity of regional
entrepreneurial ecosystems and,
thus, support female entrepreneurs.

Understand the principles that must
guide and inform the design of
inclusive entrepreneurship education
and support programmes, namely:

Get access to a comprehensive
resource hub for educators and
mentors to unlock the potential of
female students and boost their
entrepreneurial journey. The WeRin
Toolbox contains successful female
role model entrepreneurs, good
practice cases, a train-the-trainer
handbook and a number of resources
including videos, teaching guides,
papers, quizzes, and more.

(a) 100% Inclusivity, 
(b) Relatable Role Models, 
(c) Realistic Picture of
Entrepreneurship,
(d) Opportunity-driven
Entrepreneurship,
(e) Inclusive Support + Finance, and 
(f) Structural Change in the Ecosystem
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